
 

 

 

 

                                        Week ahead information – w/c 9th January 2023 

 

Whole School 
reminders 
 
 
 
 
 

Whole school attendance - w/c 2nd January 2023 = 97.11% 
 
A reminder that all clubs begin on Monday 9th January. 
 
PE days for the first half of the Spring Term are as follows. Children should attend 
school in their full school uniform and bring their kit in a bag. PE kits can be stored 
in school for the duration of the half-term 
Year 3 – Tuesday 
Year 4 - Thursday  
Year 5 - Monday  
Year 6 – Thursday 
 

Y3 Weekly attendance w/c 2nd January 2023 
3C – 95.31%               3W - 95% 
 
It is lovely to have the children back and what a positive start we have had to 
2023.  
 
Please can all children bring in their PE Kits in readiness for PE next week. This 
includes trainers and something warmer to wear for outdoor sessions. 
 
If any children have a reading book at home, please can these be returned and 
new books will be sent out next week. 
 
Mrs Cartner and Miss Worthington  
 

Y4 Weekly attendance w/c 2nd January 2023 
4M – 96.88%               4T - 99% 
 
Please remember to bring PE kits back in for Thursday next week so children can 
take part in lessons. 
  
Please can any reading books be brought back into school ASAP as these will be 
changing for this half term.  
 

Y5 Weekly attendance w/c 2nd January 2023 
5KW - 100%              5W – 96.88% 
 
Happy New Year! It's been lovely to be back in school with our smart Y5s.  
 
Please ensure all PE kits are in school for Monday's PE lessons. 5KW will be walking 
over to the Girls' Grammar school to have sessions delivered by their sports 
leaders. Full, smart PE kits please! 
 
Please remind your children to log on to TTRS and battle. Which class will win this 
week? 
 

 

Brackenwood Junior School 

Learning for Life 



Y6 Weekly attendance w/c 2nd January 2023 
6D – 98.53%               6S – 95.59% 
 
No updates from Y6 

 


